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CAREER EXECUTIVES LEADERSHIP SUMMIT

NEXUS LEADERSHIP TOWARDS TRANSFORMATION, REGENERATIVE
PATHWAYS AND RESILIENCE

FOR/TO - All Participants
FACE-TO-FACE

All Undersecretaries

All Assistant Secretaries

All Service Directors

All Regional Executive Directors
All Assistant Regional Directors
All Bureau Directors

All Heads of Attached Agencies
All Heads of Task Forces

All Heads of other Offices

All CES Eligible

VIRTUAL

All Regional Directors (MGB and EMB)

All Assistant Bureau Directors

All PENROs

All CENROs

All Division Chiefs (Central Office, Bureaus, Regional Offices,
Attached Agencies)

The conduct of the Career Executives Leadership Summit with the theme,
“Nexus Leadership Towards Transformation, Regenerative Pathways, and
Resilience” shall be held on 26-27 November 2023 through Hybrid means (face-to-
face and online).

Relative to this, please be advised of the following:

1. All face-to-face participants are expected to be physically present at the Luxent
Hotel, Quezon City on or before 08:00 AM on 26 November 2023. On-site
registration and acceptance of online participants will start at 08:00 AM.

2. Zoom link shall be provided on Friday, 24 November 2023.
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3. The attire in the Summit shall be Smart Casual while the attire for CESCON
shall be Filipiniana on 28 November 2023 and Business Attire on 29 November
2023.

4. Participants shall bring personal medicines/maintenance, if any.

Only participants outside NCR shall be accommodated at the venue from 26 -

27 November 2023. Check-out will be on 28 November 2023. Regional Directors

(EMB and MGB) who will stay in Luxent Hotel shall directly coordinate with

DENR NCR.

6. Only participants who completed all the sessions shall receive the Certificate of
Completion.

7. Parking slots shall be on a “FIRST COME, FIRST SERVED" basis.

Bus will be provided to convey from Luxent Hotel to Manila Hotel (going to

CESCON) on 28 November 2023, 10:00 AM.
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Attached is the copy of the Special Order for this activity. For any
questions/ queries, you may email the Training and Development Division at hrds-
tdd@denr.gov.ph or contact Ms. Beng S. Tubang at (02) 8426-3852.

For your information and reference.

AUGUST@ D. PELA PENA
Undersecretary for
Organizational Transformation
and Human Resources
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